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CPA Endowment Fund of Illinois
Announces New Board Members
During the last �scal year, giving by more than 1,040 donors aided the CPA
Endowment Fund of Illinois in awarding more than $320,000 in scholarships

Isaac M. O'Bannon •  Apr. 10, 2023

The CPA Endowment Fund of Illinois, the charitable partner of the Illinois CPA
Society (ICPAS), is proud to announce its board of directors for the April 1, 2023, to
March 31, 2024, �scal year. This year, the board welcomes new ICPAS President and
CEO Geoffrey Brown, CAE, and ICPAS Board of Directors Immediate Past Chairperson
Mary K. Fuller, CPA, as ex-of�cio directors.

“I am privileged to work with a group of accomplished professionals who truly have
a passion for ensuring a diverse and vibrant future for the CPA profession,” says
Kimberley A. Waite, CPA, partner at Marcum LLP in Deer�eld, Ill. “Thanks to the
invaluable generosity of our donors, we can offer scholarships and programs that
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change the lives of accounting students and young professionals. I look forward to
expanding the reach and impact of our programming and continuing to provide
desperately needed �nancial relief to motivated and deserving aspiring CPAs across
Illinois.”

During the last �scal year, giving by more than 1,040 donors aided the CPA
Endowment Fund of Illinois in awarding more than $320,000 in scholarships and
providing specialized programs to approximately 400 diverse and deserving
accounting students and future CPAs.
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